On May 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked the following questions regarding agenda item #AC7 - 2005-2006 Interinstitutional Articulation Agreement:
 

Question:     Why don't we expand the program at PBCC for those students graduating with an ESE diploma?  Plus, why don't we also get FAU to adopt it?  It is a great program but I don't sense we are advocating whole heartedly for these kids.
 

Response:     Our Articulation Agreement is based on Florida State Statute which does not have a provision for students with an ESE diploma to matriculate to a community or four-year state college.
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